

April 29, 2021

Board of Directors The Robert Nelson Foundation Los Angeles, California

Dear Board of Directors,

We are sincerely grateful for The Robert Nelson Foundation's recent gift of \$10,000. Gifts like yours allow Safe Haven Ministries to provide survivors of domestic violence not only a place of safety in crisis, but also the educational and emotional support needed for each individual to flourish in the community. Thank you so much for joining us in this work.

As we celebrate our thirtieth year in our community, we are grateful to celebrate over two years of service in our new facility. In this time, we have strengthened our partnerships with community organizations, engaged with more clients through both residential and nonresidential services for individuals and families, increased our advocacy presence in the community, received greater federal funding, and expanded our prevention team through new initiatives.

Your generous gift allows us to continue providing safety, resources, and hope to survivors of all backgrounds, and the education needed to prevent future violence. Your support is changing lives and shifting our culture toward safety.

Thank you for your commitment to making our communities, workplaces, schools, and homes a safe haven for all.

Sincerely,

Tara Aday, MPA

Interim Executive Director

All contributions to Safe Haven Ministries are tax deductible on your federal return. Safe Haven Ministries did not provide any goods or services to you in exchange for your gift. Please retain this receipt for your tax records.